
Browns  donate  £10,000  to
NSPCC
 

TV presenter Kirsty Gallacher raises a toast to Browns’ £10k
donation to NSPCC

 

 

 

TV presenter Kirsty Gallacher raised a toast to Browns Bar and
Brasserie  and  their  customers  in  Edinburgh  last  week,  to
celebrate  Browns  restaurants  across  the  UK  donating  a
fantastic  £10,000  to  children’s  charity,  the  NSPCC.

 

 

 

Kirsty, who is the daily presenter for Sky Sports News and a
famous Friend of Browns, presented a cheque for £10,000 to the
NSPCC’s  Svetlana  Kirov,  the  charity’s  Head  of  Corporate
Partnerships.

 

 

 

Though its network of restaurants throughout the UK, including
Edinburgh, Browns donated £1 for every main course ordered
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from their new summer menu this May and June to the NSPCC,
raising a fantastic £10,000 for the charity to help protect
vulnerable children from abuse.

 

 

 

Kirsty,  a  mother  of  two,  says:  “I  am  delighted  to  be
presenting this cheque to the NSPCC on behalf of Browns Bar &
Brasserie. I hope my involvement helps to highlight such a
worthy cause and the efforts made by Browns who, together with
all their lovely customers in Edinburgh, have helped to raise
this amount for such a fantastic charity.”

 

 

 

Svetlana Kirov, the NSPCC’s Head of Corporate Partnerships,
said: “I’m delighted to accept this cheque on behalf of the
NSPCC  and  I  can’t  thank  Browns  enough  for  their  amazing
support. I’d especially like to thank all the customers in
Edinburgh, who by dining out as a Friend of Browns, helped
raise vital funds to support our work in protecting vulnerable
children and preventing abuse.”

 

 

 

Simon  King,  National  Retail  Director  for  Browns  Bar  &
Brasserie, said: “I’m so proud to be able to donate such a
significant amount of money for the NSPCC. Keeping children
safe from harm and abuse is a cause close to the hearts of us



all in Browns from employees to customers and I know our
donation will help make a difference to the lives of the most
vulnerable children. Our customers helped raise this amount by
coming in and sampling our new menu and as always, we are
grateful to them.”

 

 

 

To find out more about Browns in your area, people can become
a  ‘Friend  of  Browns’  by  visiting:
http://www.browns-restaurants.co.uk/friends-nspcc/

 

 

http://www.browns-restaurants.co.uk/friends-nspcc/

